
 
 

Pride Flag Raising and Proclamation Reading 
Rescheduled 

 

The City of Santa Fe cordially invites all community members to the LGBTQ+ Pride Flag 
Raising Ceremony, which has been moved to noon Friday, June 14 in front of City Hall at 
200 Lincoln Avenue due to inclement weather. 
 
This will be followed by a reading of the Pride Month Proclamation featuring Mayor Webber, 
City Councilors, and City Manager John Blair, among other dignitaries and staff members. 
 
Click here for more information on upcoming City events. 
 

 

 

https://santafenm.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0d122c6ae3f4fe2717a984aa&id=cefcb942f2&e=447a572290
https://santafenm.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0d122c6ae3f4fe2717a984aa&id=62f0b44039&e=447a572290
https://santafenm.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0d122c6ae3f4fe2717a984aa&id=774c81d803&e=447a572290

